
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

St. Mary of the Lakes School PTA will be hosting the 2019 Casino Night at the Derby.  The event will be held 

on Saturday March 23rd, 2019 at Medford Village Country Club.  

 

The event will have baskets filled with wonderful prizes that will be raffled off. We are asking for your help by 

contributing towards the raffle baskets. All of the funds raised from the raffle go directly to support each child’s 

education by helping our PTA provide their significant contribution to the Annual School Budget.   
 

Please complete the form below and return it with your contribution to the Main Office of the school in an 

envelope marked “Casino Night Tombola” no later than Friday March 15, 2019.  Checks should be made out 

to “St. Mary of the Lakes School PTA.”  Please remember to include your school family ID number on 

your check. All donations will help meet the schools fundraising goal.   

 
If you have any questions please contact: Jessica Jones (609) 502-8280 or Meg Artman (609) 706-9296 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF OUR SCHOOL! 

 
****************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

 

2019 CASINO NIGHT BASKET CONTRIBUTUION FORM 
 

FAMILY NAME:  ________________________________ FAMILY SML ID NUMBER: ________________ 
 

PHONE NUMBER: __________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS: ____________________________ 

 

I have enclosed the following: 

_________ $25.00 Contribution per family towards a Raffle Basket 
 

 

        Child’s Name: _______________________Child’s Grade/Class ________________ 
 

                   Child’s Name: _______________________Child’s Grade/Class ________________ 
 

                   Child’s Name: _______________________Child’s Grade/Class ________________ 
 

 ________ Other Monetary Contribution (Please Specify Amount) ________________________ 

 

$___________ Total Amount Enclosed 
 

 

This form should be returned the Main Office of the School in an envelope marked 

“Casino Night Tombola” no later than Friday, March 15th, 2019. 

 

THANK YOU! 

St. Mary of the Lakes School  

Casino Night at the Derby 

  


